



May, 2019.

Next Meeting June 15<sup>th</sup> 2019. 10.am. OH! WHAT A MONTH WE ARE HAVING!!!! Grand View Hotel Wentworth Falls.

Our May meeting is cancelled because of the Federal Election. Our meeting is for those Volunteers who can attend on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> May at 6.p.m. at the Grand View Hotel Wentworth Falls for a Special Meeting to finalise our strategies for Election Day. There is a 2 for 1 price main course available

## Saturday 4<sup>th</sup> May 11.am. CANDIDATES FORUM.

GRAND VIEW WENTWORTH FALLS.

All members and friends of the ABC we are asking you to attend and support this Macquarie Electorate Forum, to meet and ask the candidates YOUR QUESTIONS about the future of our ABC and our country.

PLEASE SUPPORT THIS EVENT! And bring your questions with you please.

Lunch is available from the Hotel Bistro after the meeting if required.

FOUNDATION DAY SPRINGWOOD.

ABCF Blue Mountains opened our Federal Election Campaign at Springwood Foundation Day. Our stall was a great success, talking with hundreds of residents, collecting over 300 signatures asking for all funding to be returned to the ABC so we can restore our FREE Media to what it was before this government stole it from us. The Government does not own the ABC! we do! We need more Funding to put back into ABC Kids Programming and Australian Drama, let alone what's happened to our OFF-SHORE and SHORTWAVE broadcasting! ABC Friends National have produced excellent handouts that we handed out as well.

One person showed the Liberal Candidate Stall for Macquarie Electorate the handout and they said "of course it was all lies." Our response was that it HAD BEEN FACT CHECKED before use, we know Governments don't like fact checks, truth hurts!

Our Thanks to all ABCFBM members who gave their time and loyal support and raised concerns "ABOUT CUTS TO THE ABC" by asking voters to Vote for the Candidate you can TRUST with OUR ABC.

## ELECTION DAY.

At the risk of being over bearing again, I am asking for your support at a time and place of your choice on Election Day May18th between 8.am.and 6.pm. even just to give other dedicated ABC supporters a short break, some of whom will be working all day to handing out CARDS asking them "TO VOTE FOR THE CANDIDATE YOU TRUST WITH OUR ABC!"

Help is also needed at railway stations and pre polling PLEASE!

## FOOT NOTE.

Due to priority planning by your committee for the May 18 FEDERAL ELECTION this NEWSLETTER is SHORT ON SIZE BUT FULL ON FACTS. Thinking positive (our June 18<sup>th</sup> Meeting) by us having CAMPAINGED "HARD" we will be Celebrating "NO MORE CUTS" By Electing the Candidate we Trust with our ABC.

IT WON'T HAPPEN WITHOUT YOUR HELP!

Contact the Editor if you are a late supporter and can help <a href="mailto:barryandbev2@bigpond.com">barryandbev2@bigpond.com</a>

Copyright 2019 All rights reserved FABCNSWBM
While every care is taken to ensure accuracy the editor and publisher cannot assume responsibility for inaccuracies in the Newsletter.
While every care is taken to ensure accuracy, the editor and publisher cannot assume responsibility for inaccuracies in this Newsletter
While every care is taken to ensure accuracy, the editor and publisher cannot assume responsibility for inaccuracies in article in this Newsletter.